To: Matthew Todd-Jones

Cc:

Subject: RE: Website contact form submission from Matt Smith Ref ID: 20181124111816
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Hi Matthew

Please see below a submission re: Pemulwuy, for your response.

Brendon

Brendon Roberts

Team Leader

Planning Services - Key Sites Assessments
Level 29, 320 Pitt Street | Sydney NSW 2000
T 02 9274 6422
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Sent: Wednesday, 28 November 2018 2:01 PM

Subject: FW: Website contact form submission from Matt Smith Ref ID: 20181124111816

Hi Matthew, Brendon

For your team to respond directly please.

Subject: Website contact form submission from Matt Smith Ref ID: 20181124111816

alt_text

An email has been received from Matt Smith from the Department of Planning &
Environment website's Contact Us online form.



The contact form submission details are below:

Name: Matt Smith

Phone number: [Phone number (during business hours)]
Post code: 2016

Type of enquiry: Enquiry

Your enquiry is about: Major development proposals

Enquiry details:

Hi there! We would like to support the concerns raised about the development
modification to Pemulwuy Precinct 3. Namely the pedestrian foot traffic survey
validity, as the pedestrian capacity of local streets seems unrealistic. Particularly
following the recent accident on the Lawson st/Abercrombie junction where a young
girl had her pelvis crushed by a vehicle. Also the lack of consideration from the
developer for additional vehicles in the area both serving and belonging to the extra
tenants. Sincerely, Tenants of 159 Lawson Street. Matt Smith Madeline Menzies-
Miha Dorothy Teng Samuel Herriman

Newsletter subscription confirmation: False





